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To whom it may concern,
Tenkile Conservation Alliance (TCA) letter of support

Perth Zoo has been committed to supporting the work of the Tenkile Conservation
Alliance (TCA) since 2005. Perth Zoos financial and technical assistance has been
most valuable to the conservation of the critically endangered Weimang Tree
Kangaroo. Community education and outreach programs have mobilised 30 villages
to no longer hunt this unique animal.

TCA and Perth Zoo have entered a memorandum of understanding dated from the
1/7/2013 until the 30/6/2016. Perth Zoo is committed to providing $10,000 AUD per
year during the course of the partnership and we agree to cooperate and work in
partnership wherever possible to promote conservation and the maintenance of
biodiversity.

We understand that the TCA is applying for funding through the GEF 5 to allow it to
continue its much valued conservation efforts in the protection of the flagship species
Tenkile and Weimang tree kangaroos. In support of this application Perth Zoo would
like to confirm our commitment to co-financing our support until at least June 2016.

Yours truly
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